RED CEDAR CO-OP NEWSLETTER
NoVvEMBER/DECEMBER 2022

2022-2023 BOARD MEMBERS:
= Cherie Kzeski, President

* Frank Fortier, VP

= Barry Wendt, Treasurer

= Trish Horn, Secretary

THANK YOU! To Rob Farrier for your contributions to the Board these past few months.
WELCOME NEW NEIGHBORS: Polly Elder 464 Red Cedar; Marion Waldron 465 Red Cedar
OUTGOING MALIL: The slot for the outgoing mail has been installed in the door of the mail
room. This mail will be picked up every day that the mail is delivered.
FINANCIAL STATEMENTS and DIRECTORIES: were distributed at the September meeting.
Most should have been delivered if you were not at the meeting. If you did not get a copy of
the directory, please contact Clearview.
REBATES WITH ENERGY EFFICIENT APPLIANCES:

o Consumers: https://www.consumersenergy.com/business/energy-

efficiency/rebates-and-programs
o DTE: https://rebates.dteenergy.com/

Next Board meeting is Tuesday, January 17*"
at 1:30 at the WFMC

The Board would [ike to wish you the ‘
Happiest of Holidays!

Red Cedar Co-Op Board Members

Cherie Kzeski, President cjkzeski@aol.com 517-655-4792
Frank Fortier, VP frankfortierl12gmail.com 517-775-2736
Barry Wentz, Treasurer barryandmaryw@gmail.com | 989-657-3666
Trish Horn, Secretary horn@msu.edu 517-290-6375

Clearview office@clearviewmi.com; 810-458-6065; Emergency: 810-410-7827;
Website: Www.redcedarcoop.com; P.O. Box 788, Linden, Ml 48451




